February 8, 2024

Mary Ellen and Bob Warner
214 North Second Street
Bay St. Louis, Mississippi 39520

Jeremy Burke

Zoning Administrator, BSL Zoning Commission
City of Bay St. Louis

Bay St. Louis, Mississippi 39520

Dear Jeremy,

We are writing in support of the variance request for Jeanine and Ivan LaFrance at 200 St. George Street.
The variance is regarding the fence height.

We fully support the variance and have no objections to our neighbor’s request. Please add this to the
file and share it with the commissioners.

Thank you for your consideration. If we can be of further help, please call on us.

Thank you.

Warmest Regards,
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Mary Ellen and Bob Warner



